
 

       
            Meeting in Warmth and Joy  

 

     First Unitarian Church 

  Commitment Drive 2023-2024 

 

 

_______________________________ 

 

_______________________________ 

Name(s) 

I/We will support next year’s work of 

First U with the following pledge: 

$ _______  per month  

 

Yearly total $__________ 

 

 

Pledges can be paid weekly, monthly, or 

in one amount depending on what 

works for you. 

To submit your pledge, you can either: 

 Mail this card to the church office in 

the envelope provided, or 

 Pledge online at the 

firstunitarianprov.org at Give/Give to 

First Unitarian,  

     http://bit.ly/3ECY2zU  or 

 Call Director of Operations, Nancy 

Forsstrom, at 401.421.7970 

 

Thank you for your support! 


